Breese, Robert

From:

philippeberrah@tiscali.co.uk

Sent:

30 August 2018 17:22

To:

Breese, Robert

Subject:

Re: Licensing 60 Bartholomew close

Dear Mr Robert,

Thank you noted, please treat this email as my formal objection to your proposal. Of 60 Bartholomew close and 90 Bartholomew close EC1A7HN London. Both premises will create public nuisance to the residents. Rubbish of catering and bar will attract more mice, rats and already we have foxes in the Bartholomew close. Joints of restaurant and Bars brings crime such as pushers of drugs. Such Smithfield restaurant and Fabrics. Fabric has been subject to drugs dealers and murder. As you may know Fabrics has been close for serious crimes for drugs and murder.

From the 9th of September I will have appointment with the press of News papers of London. And I will take the

Regards. P.T.Berrah

Sent from my HTC

---- Reply message ----

From: "Breese, Robert" < Robert. Breese@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

To: "philippeberrah@tiscali.co.uk" <philippeberrah@tiscall.co.uk>, "M&CP - Licensing"

censing@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

Subject: Licensing 60 Bartholomew close

Date: Thu, Aug 30, 2018 16:14

Dear Philippe,

There is a licensing process that we must follow. If there are representations to a licensing application then the application is determined at a public hearing.

In order for us to accept your comments as a valid representation to the licensing application by Stem & Glory (60 Bartholomew Close) you must submit a representation detailing why you think the grant of that licence application in its format will adversely impact one of the four licensing objectives - namely public nuisance, crime and disorder, public safety, protection of children from harm.

Please reply detailing this and we will inform you whether this is a valid representation – if so we will then contact you with details of the public hearing.

Regards

Robert

Robert Breese **Licensing Officer Markets & Consumer Protection** Licensing 020 7332 3344 Robert.breese@cityoflondon.gov.uk www.cityoflondon.gov.uk

From: philippeberrah@tiscali.co.uk < philippeberrah@tiscali.co.uk >

Sent: 30 August 2018 15:07

To: M&CP - Licensing < licensing@cityoflondon.gov.uk>

Subject: Licensing 60 Bartholomew close

Dear Sue.

I object to the licensing at 60 Bartholomew close London EC1A7HN.

Because we paid for quiet and peaceful area. And we will loose that. After the 9th of September I am going to send you picture. How Bartholomew close will be.

With 90 and 60 Bartholomew close.

I will do my very best to stop that.

I did get in touch with the news papers. I am waiting for theirs feedback.

Regards,

Philippe Tahar Berrah

Sent from my HTC

THIS E-MAIL AND ANY ATTACHED FILES ARE CONFIDENTIAL AND MAY BE LEGALLY PRIVILEGED. If you are not the addressee, any disclosure, reproduction, copying, distribution or other dissemination or use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error please notify the sender immediately and then delete this e-mail. Opinions, advice or facts included in this message are given without any warranties or intention to enter into a contractual relationship with the City of London unless specifically indicated otherwise by agreement, letter or facsimile signed by a City of London authorised signatory. Any part of this e-mail which is purely personal in nature is not authorised by the City of London. All e-mail through the City of London's gateway is potentially the subject of monitoring. All liability for errors and viruses is excluded. Please note that in so far as the City of London falls within the scope of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 or the Environmental Information Regulations 2004, it may need to disclose this e-mail. Website: http://www.cityoflondon.gov.uk